
_____________

• »

January 
Twenty-third 

1923.

Dr.. F. D. Adams.,
Dean, Faculty of Applied Science, 
Engineering Building.

Y-.f
Dear Dean Adams:-

11 * 
SI With reference to your letter of 

the 19th, and Dr. StansfieId’s statement that he 
would like to become a partner of the firm of 
Stansf ield, Boast and Pascoe, Consulting Metallurgists 
and Chemists, I shall bring the matter before the 
next meeting of the Finance Committee, which, I am 
afraid, will not take place until Thursday, February 
1st.
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In the light of Dr. Stansfield's under­
taking that the time he devotes to the affairs oi that 
firm will not in any way Impair the service he should

the Department of Metallurgy in the University, 
I intend to recommend that the Board of Governors say 
they have no objection, and I do not think there will 
be any.
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render to

Yours faithfully.
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Pr inclpal.


